
 

 

Community Education 
Report – June 2024 

 
Classes 

 Tiger Cub Basketball was held on a few Saturdays in January/February.  Coach Kubat 

and Coach Boehning split the instruction along with a bunch of varsity basketball players. 

52 students participated. 

 

Driver Education 

 Session 2 of the Classroom Training was completed in March.  40 students completed the 

training. 

 

 Summer Behind the Wheel Training has 58 students that have signed up and paid to 

complete the training this summer.  Mr. Larson will be doing the trainings himself.  

Training started in late May and will continue through the summer. 

 

Facilities 

 UPDS(Owatonna) held their Winter Dance Recital on Saturday, January 27th, 2024 in the 

Auditorium. 

 The Medford Fire Department held their Pancake Breakfast on March 17th, 2024 

 JO Volleyball Tourneys were held on Saturday, April 6th & Sunday, April 7th, 2024. 

 UPDS(Owatonna) held their Spring Dance Recital on Saturday, May 12th, 2024 in the 

Auditorium. 

 Steele-Waseca Cooperative Electric held an Open House for their Medford Substation on 

Tuesday, June 11th. 

 

Tiger Club 

 For this school year we had 68 total students of which 37 attended before school and 47 

attended after school. 

 

 Summer Tiger Club started Monday, June 10th.  We have 59 total students registered and 

30 students attend 4/5 days per week(full-time).  

 

 The Summer Tiger Club Program received a grant through United Way for $25,000 for 

Summer 2024.  Jackie is doing an awesome job and we thank her and United Way for the 

opportunity to expand our program with extra opportunities for our students. 


